

Park Lane Prímary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Thursday 14 November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Everyone at the school is extremely overwhelmed and feels incredibly supported, because of the huge amount of sponsorship money that has been raised for the school in the last few weeks.

We are still receiving contributions and Nursery, alone has raised over £900 for new bicycles and equipment for the outdoor area. The running total for Reception is already over £600 and there have been some incredibly generous contributions from individual pupils in all year groups. Once we have a final total for the rest of the school, we will let you know.

It is easy to tire of fundraising activities at schools and other worthwhile ventures. However, going the extra mile for your children and the school, will reap benefits for many years to come.

Your class teacher will be keeping you up-to-date over the school year about what they have spent the money on. We all hope that your children will be the first to tell you about how much better the school is, because of the support that you and your families have given them.

Thank you so much for your continued support.

Everyone at Park Lane Primary & Nursery school